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St Michaelôs C of E Primary 
School Newsletter           Friday 6th July 2018 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
We are looking forward to seeing you at the BBQ this evening and a reminder that next week is the 
last week of After School Clubs. 
Many thanks and best wishes.   
Ms Dyson   Head of School              

Please remember if you have any queries or questions do make an appointment to come and 
speak to a member of staff.  We are always very happy to meet you.   
Donôt let a little worry become a big one!!  :-) 

Dear Parents, 

During this hot weather it is important the children keep cool and 

safe.  Please do put sun cream lotion on them before they leave 

home in the morning and choose a high factorðsuch as factor 

50,which will give a good amount of protection for their skin. 

They should also bring in sunhats to wear  when they are  

outside and please remind them to take their jumpers off to keep 

cool. Long sleeved polo shirts are available from the school  

office if you wold like to purchase them.  Thank you for 

your help with this :-) 

The Egg— On Wednesday, Agatha Depot, 
a Government Scientist, came to see  
Reception class and ask for our help.  
A shooting star had landed somewhere in 
our garden and we had to find it! The  
shooting start was actually an alien egg.  
Inside the egg was Nanoo a very sweet ï 
and really funny - alien. When Nanoo first 
came out of the egg she was very scared 
and unable to speak any English. So we 
taught Nanoo our language, and also how 
to behave in our world.  
We loved spending time with Nanoo and 
Agatha and at the end of the day, we 
helped Nanoo get safely back to her planet! 

Bouncy castle safety at our school events. 
The very sad death of a little girl on a óbouncy 
castleô last week was as a result of her being on 
a sealed compressed air unit, rather like a big 
air filled mattress that popped with tragic  
consequences. 
We would like to reassure you that the bouncy castles that 
we hire for our events are not sealed and have free flowing 
air pumped through them. They can not pop.   



Important dates for your diaryé 
 
Friday 6th JulyðAcademic Review Day YR-
Y5 (Y6 INSET Day) 
Week of 9th—13th July—Last week of After 
School Clubs  
Wednesday 11th JulyðCoffee Morningð
useful online resources for KS1 and KS2 
Friday 13th JulyðIce pop sale 
Week of 16th —20th July—No After School 
Clubs this week 
Monday 16th July—Secondary transfer 
meeting for Y5 parents at 3.45  
Tuesday 17th July—Summer term Music 
Concert to parents in hall at 2.30pm.  
Wednesday 18th JulyðCoffee Morningð
Numeracy top tips for the Summer breakð  Ms 
Hardingðpostponed until next term 
Thursday 19th JulyðYear 6 performance to 
parents in hall at 2.00pm 
Friday 20th July—Y6 Leavers Assembly in 
Hall at 2.00pm 
Friday 20th JulyðIce pop sale 
Week of 23rd-25th July—No After School 
Clubs this week 
Wednesday 25th JulyðLast day of summer 
term. 
 
Monday 3rd September 2018ð INSET DAY 
pupils not in school  
Tuesday 4th September 2018  - Pupils start 
back at school  

Work of the week! 
Every week a brilliant 
piece of work is chosen 
to be óWork of the Weekô 
and displayed in the 
school lobby.  
This week Year 5 have written a report 
about religious diversity in RE. 
Samira has written a brilliant report  
incorporating various appropriate  
features of a non-chronological report. 
Samira has written about the benefits 
and challenges of living in a religiously 
diverse community as well as  
highlighting the importance of  
tolerance when living in a community 
made up of different faiths,  
backgrounds and  cultures. 
Well done Samira! :-) 

Oˤʞ Prˉʄˏʞ f˛ʞ 
ˁɯʍ WɫʮʔÍ 
Deˉʞ Goʋ,  
Bɳesʟ ˛ˤʞ fˉ˙ʳ˗ɰeʟ,  
˛ˤʞ pˉɼˏntʟ, ˛ˤʞ 
˒rˉnˍpˉɼˏntʟ, ˛ˤʞ 
ˡisɾˏrʟ ˉnʋ ˋʞᴇɯˏrʟ, ˉnʋ ʨʶʕ ˁɯʍ 
ɺe˛ʽɳʍ ʂʍ cˉɼʍ ʨb˛uʠ.  
Hʮ˗ʜ uʟ tʙ ɮeʠ ʨl˛nʐ ˦iˁʑ ˛ɶʍ 
ˉʘᴇɯˏʞ ˉnʋ tʙ ɼeˡɺecʠ eaʫʑ  
ᴇɯˏʞ.  
Thˉʹʔ y˛ʢ f˛ʞ ˒˔˥˔nʐ uʟ ɺe˛ʽɳʍ 
˅hʙ l˛ʁʍ uʟ.  
Aɵˏʘ.  

Attendance... Congratulations to our Year 5 
for winning the attendance award this week.  
All classes attendance should be at least 95% 
A reminder children should be in school every day 
unless they are VERY ill and holidays in term time 
will not be authorised. 
Children with attendance below 90% are  
considered persistent absentees and may be  
referred to the Educational Welfare Service. 

Class Attendance % 

Year 5 100% 

Year 4 98% 

Year 1 98% 

Year 2  97% 

Year 3 96% 

Reception 95% 

Year 6 90% 


